
1 Environmental Protection Agency 
An Ghniomhoireocht om Choomhnd Comhshooil 

Dr Trish Markhain 
Chief Emergency Management Officer 
Health Service Executive 
Emergency Management Office 
Oak House 
Millennium Park 
Naas 
County Kildare 

14 October 2015 WO285-01 

re: Waste licence amlication bv Bio Aminas Limited in respect of a facilitv at Bio Agrieas 
Limited, Newdown. The Downs, Mullingar, CO Westmeath 

Dear Dr Markham 

I am to acknowledge receipt of your coiiespondei1c.e to the Agency dated 9‘” October 2015 
received on 12‘” October 2015, in relation to the above referenced waste licence application. 

I refer to the Agency’s notification to you on 25’” September 2015 informing you of its 
proposed decision on the above application. The proposed decision sets out the requirements 
in relation to objections in accordance with the Waste Management Act 1996 as amended and 
associated Regulations. 

1 am to advise that, as the application process has reached the stage where the Agency has 
made its proposed decision, the Agency is prohibited from considering any further 
correspondence which is not in the fonn of a valid objection. As your letter is not a valid 
objection I am returning it herewith. 

I am to advise that you should consult your colleagues in Environmental Health with regard to 
any concerns they may have. I am also to advise that the latest date for receipt of valid 
objections in relation to the above referenced waste licence application is 5pm on 27Ih 
October 2015. 

All documentation relating to this application is available to view on the Agency’s wehsite at 
www.epa. ie. 

Yours sincerely, 

Liz Leacy 
Prograinme Officer 
Office of Climate, Licensing & Resource Use 


